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Dear Parents and Carers,  
As we come to the end of another school term I would like to wish everyone a 
safe and happy holiday. 
We are really looking forward to welcoming you back to school next term and 
sharing all the positives that our fabulous new classrooms are providing us 
with. 
 
Parent/ Teacher interviews 
Early next term we will be sending out booking sheets for parents to book an 
appointment with their class teachers. 
 
Friday 3rd May events 
Families are welcome to join us for the day. 
Event 1 - Bexhill Cross Country. Students are asked to come dressed in their 
House colours and running shoes for this event. All students will be competing 
following a course in and around the school. 
Event 2 – P&C BBQ.  
Event 3 - Crazy Colour Fun Run, to be held at Sam Trimble Oval. 
What a great start to this fun fundraiser. I’m really looking forward to being 
‘slimed’ by a number of students. Other teachers have offered themselves to 
be slimed for any student who raises $200.00 or more. More information on 
page 2. 
We are also asking for adult volunteers to assist with ‘spraying’ colours on the 
day. 
Keep the contributions coming during the holidays. 
The class with the highest registration to date is Year 1 so they have been 
rewarded with an icy pole. 
 
ANZAC Day March– Thursday 25th April 
ANZAC Day falls in the school holidays on Thursday 25th April this year.  
 
I would encourage all students, in particular our school leaders, to represent 
Bexhill PS in the March in Lismore as it represents an important part of 
Australia’s history. 
 
All schools assemble  for the main march in the Clyde Campbell Car Park at 
8:30am, moving off promptly at 9.00am.  
Look out for Mrs Craigie  who will be marching with the students. 
 

Full school uniform, including hat and a water bottle are  essentials. 
 
Stay safe. 
Helen Craigie 
Principal 
 

2024 
 

APRIL 
12th  - Last day of Term 1 
 
25th– ANZAC DAY March 
in Lismore ( see included 
information) 
 

School resumes  
Tuesday 30th April  

 
 

MAY 
3rd - Bexhill Cross 
Country 
      - P&C  BBQ 
      - Crazy Colour Fun    
Run 
6th– P&C Mother’s Day 
Stall 
 
10th - Clunes Cross 
Country 

Term 1 Week 9 & 10  
Friday 5th April 2024 

BEXHILL PUBLIC SCHOOL 
LEARN  SHARE  CARE 
                                        NEWSLETTER 2024 



 

 

Our School Fun Run is coming up in just three weeks! (Friday 3rd May—T2, Week 1) 
 
Thank you so much for your support so far. 
 We have already raised $2925.00 toward our goal of $10,000.00 to go towards new          
playground equipment. 
It’s not too late to create a profile or start fundraising.  
Just jump on www.schoolfunrun.com.au to get started. 

The sliming of Mrs Craigie for every $100 raised has been  so popular the teachers have 

also  volunteered to be slimed. 
The greatest part of the event is if you are unable to donate yourself, you can share the 
link with trusted family, friends and colleagues. 
Event final details will be confirmed next Term 
  
What to bring: 
White t-shirt 
Old runners 
Shorts that can be coloured 
Water bottle 
Towel  
Change of clothes 
 We are looking forward to a day of fun! 



 

 

Awards Term 1 - Week 8 2024 
 

Kindergarten  

Lucas - for trying his best to write the numerals 1 to 5 independently.  

Logan - for using great addition skills when playing 'Make 5" dominoes.  

Year 1  

Trevor - Proudly sharing his knowledge of his heritage with the school during Harmony 

Week.  

Lexi - For creating a fantastic model of her native animal (gecko) in Science.  

Year 2/3 

Neo - for being such a keen learner and a co-operative class member.  

Neva - For being an attentive listener and a co-operative worker in all activities.  

Year 3/4 

Lachlan - for always contributing to class discussions 

Teah - For showing good initiative and always trying her best  

Year 5/6 

Blayze - For an outstanding contribution to Harmony Day, sharing knowledge and helping 

others.  

Linkon - For attempting to complete his work to a high standard and answering questions 

in class discussions.  

           Gnome of Knowledge  

Kindergarten 

Reggie veg 

Kindergarten 

 
 
 



 

 

Awards Term 1 - Week 11 2024 
 

Kindergarten  

Lonnija - for working on learning phonemes and using them to write words.  

Eadie - for working on learning and recalling ‘friends of ten’ with a ten’s frame.  

Year 1  

Frankie - for bringing in a fascinating range of old musical items to share with us for our 

History unit.  

Braxton - for excellent progress in reading - keep it up Brax! 

Year 2/3 

Laura - for a consistent effort in all her learning. 

Elliot– for always being a hardworking and respectful class member  

Year 3/4 

Jaxon - for working positively and constructively on a group project this week.  

James - for incredibly creative ideas when designing a board game.  

Year 5/6 

Amaru - for settling back into Bexhill with a smile and amazing work ethic to complete 

new tasks. 

   Tanner - for going above and beyond to help his group design and build an outstanding 

gold panning cradle. 

 



 

 

EASTER HAT CREATIONS 

The Easter Raffle was a great success with lots of 
wonderful prizes. $1039.00 was raised for our school 
play equipment. Many thanks to all supporters.  
We appreciate you! 



 

 

Last Day in old classrooms! 

First Day in new classrooms! 

Bye bye demountable Classrooms 



 

 

Bexhill School is registered for the  
Athlete’s Foot Rewards Program. Tell all 
you family & friends to mention Bexhill 
Public School whenever they make a  
purchase from the Athletes Foot & $5 will 
be donated to the school. 


